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5 October 2020  

 

Dear Resident of Oulton 

 

We wish to consult on the future of the Telephone Box situated on the 

Queens Highway, Camps Heath which has been suffering from 

vandalism and a lack of TLC!  

Our intention is to restore this iconic Grade II listed structure to its 

former glory and utilise it for community use. This could take the form 

of free book exchange library, seed bank or a number of other 

suggestions. 

However, to warrant the costs & limit the likelihood of future 

vandalism, it needs to be situated where heavy footfall and vehicle 

movement is prevalent, with further protection offered by CCTV. 

To this end, due to COVID 19 restrictions Parish Councillors would like your thoughts on ; 

1 Use of the Telephone Box…………………………. 

2 Re-siting of the Telephone Box at or near the Village Community Centre………………………………… 

If you could let us know by way of contacting the Parish Clerk directly on; 

Phone 01502 730166, where a Councillor will come and pick up your response. 

Email clerkoultonparishsuffolk@hotmail.co.uk  with your response 

Web Page www.oultonpcsuffolk.info   where you can respond directly.   

If you could leave your name & address that would be helpful. We will not be storing names on any data 

base. 

Consultation will close Midday on Friday 30th October 2020. 

Once we have ascertained the community’s wishes, we will be applying for the funding for restoration. 

We look forward to receiving your feedback. 

Kind regards 

 

Oulton Parish Council 
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